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South Highland OWL Meeting
Zoom, 8th September 2022
Present: Joanna Stephen (Teacher - Chair), Juliet Robinson (Freelance – Administrator), Rachel Avery (Roots & Shoots Highland – Treasurer), Suzann Barr & Roni Smith (Abriachan Forest Trust - Secretary), Kat Murphy (Trees for life – incoming Ordinary member), Imogen Furlong (Highlife Highland) and Lotte Stuer (RSPB Cairngorms Connect).
Introduction
The main purpose of this Zoom meeting was to update grant applications and to plan for CPD workshops 2022/23 
Grant application

          
Juliet has applied to OWL Scotland for the Admin grant. Also, Juliet with Abriachan have applied for the Special grant for the Scottish Junior Forester Award scheme. Both are on behalf of South Highland OWL. We await news from Eilidh.
CPD workshops 2022/23

We discussed the issue of funding for workshop leader’s rate of pay. At the moment the sum is too low for most providers, with Dan Puplett charging £300 and Nicola Kennell almost £500 for a half-day session. This issue has been raised with OWL Scotland. 

Juliet has been able to agree a date with Dan for foraging/tracking with location to be confirmed. A strong possibility is the community woodlands at Strathnairn – Juliet has since contacted them. Another suggestion for a location is around Nairn, Juliet will contact Saranne Bish for suggestions. 







Action point Juliet
Kat suggested Kate Langhorn for a gaelic workshop as Roddy is unable commit to a date and Lotte suggested Amanda Thompson. Both have sent contact details to Juliet. Another suggestion is to have a gaelic workshop with Christine Matheson at the lower Abriachan woods at around Belane end of April 2023. 




Action point Abriachan




We are looking forward to a workshop at Dundreggan in 2023 which will be a first. Gaelic experts Roddy and Kate have been consultants for Trees for Life and have created a story and place theme using the gaelic language. This is pencilled in for spring or early summer 2023. 

Abriachan have been in discussion with Eilidh of OWL Scotland to run early years workshops and they have some provisional dates. These are focussed on early years we will add them to our list of CPD workshops. Juliet has done a DRAFT workshop list which is on our shared google drive.  It needs to be fleshed out before sending to contacts/Facebook/OWL website. 
Action point All
We had a fairly long discussion about fire safety training for teachers within our part of Highland Council. This has been discussed with Highlife Highland in the past, and at the moment, such training is not being provided. Imogen suggested that this is something that Abriachan Forest Trust might be able to provide in spring 2023. This needs to be discussed further at the next meeting.






Action point All
Date of next meeting @ Zoom on Thursday 17 Nov at 4pm
Juliet is to send out Zoom joining link, provided by Kat
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